

4th October 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Recommended reading list for year 6

As I am sure you are aware, as well as being an enjoyable pastime, reading impacts hugely on children's writing ability and general learning. We encourage children to read as much as possible, both at home and in school.

To assist with the difficult task of choosing a new book, and with Christmas approaching, we have put together a recommended reading list.

The list below represents a cross-section of books suitable for your child's year group. Happy reading!

Kind Regards,

Mrs Smith

Year 6 teacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









